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Change of the coating 

at BPW drum-brake cylinders

From week 34 the BPW spring-break cylinders (diaphragm cylinders for drum-brakes) will be delivered  
with an optimized coating at the spring-break part.
Outer recognition feature is the color (black, RAL 9005), the powder-coating has the advantage of an 
optimized corrosion resistance, even in the fi eld of fl anging. A mixed installation is possible, because 
of the unchanged technical functionality of the cylinders.

New coating of the spring brake part -> black

Current coating of the spring brake part -> silver


